| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-------------|---|------------------|--------------|--------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| AGRICULTURE | | | | | |
| | All electric farm - first in world | 9/5/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Brush Killer Treatment containing 2, 4-D & 2, 4,5-T | 7/17/1952 | 5 | 5 | |
| | Cabbage worms developing resistance to DDT | 9/27/1956 | 11 | 7 | |
| | Chemical seed treatment for barley & oats | 5/8/1952 | 6 | 3 | |
| | Codling Moth developing resistance to DDT | 6/7/1956 | 11 | 4 | |
| | Dairymen's League - annual meeting | 1/19/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Dairymen's League - annual meeting | 1/25/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Dairymen's League - annual meeting | 1/24/1952 | 6 | 5 | |
| | Dairymen's League - annual meeting | 1/15/1953 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Dairymen's League - annual meeting | 1/17/1957 | 10 | 4 | |
| | DDT spray for grapes | 10/15/1953 | 5 | 4 | |
| | DDT spray for Elm trees to be repeated | 5/17/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | DDT spray to control grubs | 6/7/1956 | 10 | 5 | |
| | DDT spray for Gypsy Moths | 8/2/1956 | 7 | 6 | |
| | DDT spray for European Chafers | 6/6/1957 | 11 | 4 | |
| | Elm trees in village sprayed with DDT formula | 6/16/1955 | 1 | 5 | |
| | "Farmers Question Corner" | 7/12/1951 | 6 | 6 | |
| | Future Farmers of America officers elected | 8/6/1953 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Palmyra Local Dairymen's League annual meeting | 1/26/1950 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Registered Holstein Cattle sale at the Fairgrounds | 9/28/1950 | 1 | 6 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | | |
|----------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C | | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | | |
| ANIMALS | | | | | | | |
| | Baby "Zonkey" to appear at Fair (Photo) | 7/11/1957 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| | "Owney, The Postal Dog" | 8/1/1957 | 8 | 5 | | | |
| | Tragic story of a Little White Dog | 10/15/1953 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| ART | | | | | | | |
| | Art for Fun Club - officers elected | 6/24/1954 | 7 | 3 | | | |
| | Community Art Club officers elected | 10/19/1950 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| | Hibbard, Irene L. opens Ceramic Art Studio | 4/9/1953 | 6 | 1 | | | |
| | Local artists organize club | 7/16/1955 | 1 | 2 | | | |
| | Marsh, Dr. J.H. enters painting Terry National Art Exhibit | 2/21/1952 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| AUTHORS | | | | | | | |
| | Palmyra poem written by Mary E. Griffin | 5/6/1954 | 6 | 4 | | | |
| AVIATION | | | | | | | |
| | Palmyra Airport - Army Helicopter crew makes stopover | 3/18/1954 | 1 | 1 | | | |
| | Palmyra Airport - Plans made for ground observation post | 5/19/1955 | 6 | 4 | | | |
| | Palmyra Airport - Wayne County Civil Air Patrol to move headquarters here | 7/1/1954 | 1 | 5 | | | |
| | Powder Puff Derby Plane crashes outside of Palmyra | 7/9/1953 | 1 | 1 | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-------------------|--|------------------|-------------|--------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| BANKING & FINANCE | | | | | |
| | Union Trust Co Harold F. DeGraff to replace Frank C. Newell as Assistant Manager | 2/15/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Union Trust Co Frank C. Newell appointed manager | 6/12/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Union Trust Co Eliud Mumby - new manager | 4/16/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Union Trust Co. 20th Anniversary | 6/28/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| CANALS & RIVERS | | | | | |
| | Barge Canal | 8/10/1950 | 5 | 2 | |
| | Barge Canal - weekly shipments on canal largest in history | 6/28/1951 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Barge Canal - record breaking year | 1/3/1952 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Barge Canal - to open for season | 4/19/1952 | 7 | 5 | |
| | Erie Canal - 125th Anniversary | 10/12/1950 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Erie Canal - History of | 4/22/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Erie Canal - Aqueduct to be preserved | 12/16/1954 | 8 | 5 | |
| CELEBRATIONS | | | | | |
| | Children's Day | 10/12/1950 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Civil Defense Week | 9/6/1956 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Columbus Day | 10/7/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Constitution Day | 9/14/1950 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Constitution Day | 9/16/1954 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Constitution Day | 9/26/1957 | 1 | 4 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------|---------------------------|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURN | AL | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Farm Safety Week | 7/19/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Fire Prevention Week | 10/5/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Fire Prevention Week | 10/13/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Fire Prevention Week | 10/4/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Lincoln's Birthday | 2/11/1954 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Lincoln's Birthday | 2/10/1955 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Lincoln's Birthday | 2/9/1956 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Loyalty Day | 4/28/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Loyalty Day | 4/26/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Memorial Day | 5/25/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day | 5/24/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Memorial Day | 5/29/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day | 5/28/1953 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Memorial Day | 5/27/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day | 5/26/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day | 5/24/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day | 5/27/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | National Book Week | 11/17/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | National Education Week | 11/2/1950 | 1 | 2 | |
| | National Farm Safety Week | 7/19/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Thanksgiving | 11/25/1954 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Thanksgiving | 11/24/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Veterans Day | 11/10/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Veterans Day | 11/8/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Veterans Day | 11/7/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Washington's Birthday | 2/16/1956 | 1 | 5 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|----------|---|------------------|-------------|----------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | y C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Youth Week | 5/4/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | | | | | |
| CHURCHES | | | | | |
| | Baptist - Chable, Rev. E. R resigns | 5/10/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Baptist - Knapp, Robert James to be ordained | 7/19/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Baptist - Stephanz, Rev. Harold J. New Pastor | 12/20/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Baptist - Stephanz, Rev. Harold J Service of Installation & Dedictation | 3/13/1952 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Baptist - McNeil, Rev. Frederic W. New Pastor | 6/21/1956 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Baptist - McNeil, Rev. Frederic W. to be ordained | 10/25/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Baptist - McNeil, Rev. Frederic W leaves for new Pastorate | 12/12/1957 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Childrens Day Service | 6/8/1950 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Childrens Day Service | 6/11/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Christian Youth Fellowship Organized | 9/29/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Christian Youth Fellowship to Honor Dr. Albert Schweitzer | 1/5/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Christmas Service | 12/21/1950 | 4 | 3 | |
| | Christmas Service | 12/20/1951 | 6 | 1 | |
| | Christmas Service | 12/18/1952 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Christmas Service | 12/20/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Christmas Service | 12/19/1957 | 1 | 5 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Clergy Fellowship - Honors Departing Ministers, Rev. Gerard VanHeest & Rev. Harold J. Stephanz | 4/12/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Easter Service | 3/30/1950 | 4 | 3 | |
| | Easter Service | 4/15/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Easter Service | 4/7/1955 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Easter Service | 3/29/1956 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Easter Service | 4/18/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Holy Week Services | 3/30/1950 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Methodist Celebrates 150th year | 12/25/1952 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Methodist - New organ installed | 3/24/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Palmyra-Macedon Clergy Council officers elected | 1/19/1956 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Reformed - Maassen, Rev. John H. announces resignation | 1/10/1952 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Reformed - Ondra, Rev. Robert J New Pastor | 6/21/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Reformed - VanHeest, Rev. Gerald J. to be ordained and installed as new minister | 7/10/1952 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Reformed - VanHeest, Rev. Gerald J. submits resignation | 3/22/1956 | 1 | 7 | |
| | St. Anne's - Centennial Observance (includes a History of the Church) | 11/23/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Seventh-Day Adventist - East Palmyra Church to be dedicated | 8/29/1957 | 1 | 3 | |
| | United Churches of the Palmyra Area annual meeting | 2/8/1951 | 1 | 1 | |

| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
|----------------------|--|------------------|-------------|--------------------|-----------|
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | United Churches of the Palmyra Area annual meeting | 1/24/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | United Churches of the Palmyra-Macedon Area annual meeting | 2/4/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | United Churches of the Palmyra-Macedon charter bus to the 40th Annual School of Religion | 10/21/1954 | 1 | 4 | |
| | United Churches of the Palmyra area - Union Thanksgiving Eve Service | 11/16/1950 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Western Presbyterian - Rev. Arden W. Coe takes leave of absence | 1/19/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Zion - Cook, Rev. Leo S resigns | 1/12/1950 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Zion - Feast of Lights | 1/3/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Zion - History of | 12/16/1954 | 4 | 5 | |
| | Zion - Murray, Rev. Thomas W. ordained to Diaconate | 5/17/1951 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Zion - Murray Rev. Thomas W. ordained to Priesthood | 11/22/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Zion - Rose Sunday | 6/21/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Zion - Slone, Rev. G. Lucian - New Rector | 9/9/1954 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Zion - Slone, Rev. G. Lucian - Instituted as Rector | 12/9/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| CIRCUSES & CARNIVALS | | | | | |
| | Cole CIrcus | 10/18/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Cole CIrcus - presented by Senior Class | 2/21/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Firemen's Carnival | 7/27/1950 | 1 | 7 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|---------------------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| CIVIC ORGANIZATIONS | | | | | | |
| | Betterment Club annual horse show | 9/14/1950 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Betterment Club annual horse show | 9/27/1951 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Betterment Club annual horse show | 9/25/1952 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Betterment Club annual horse show | 9/24/1953 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Betterment Club annual horse show | 9/23/1954 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Betterment Club - Officers elected | 6/14/1951 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Betterment Club - Officers elected | 9/24/1953 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Boy Scouts - History of Boy Scout Troop 66 | 1/4/1951 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Boy Scouts - History of Boy Scout Troop 66 - Part 2 | 1/11/1951 | 4 | 3 | | |
| | Boy Scouts - History of Boy Scout Troop 66 | 1/18/1951 | 7 | 1 | | |
| | Boy Scouts - History of Boy Scout Troop 66 | 1/25/1951 | 4 | 3 | | |
| | Boy Scouts - History of Boy Scout Troop 66 | 2/1/1951 | 6 | 6 | | |
| | Boy Scouts - History of Boy Scout Troop 66 | 2/8/1951 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Boy Scouts - two new troops formed | 2/7/1957 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Chamber of Commerce - officers elected | 1/24/1952 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Chamber of Commerce - officers elected | 2/4/1954 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Chamber of Commerce - officers elected | 2/3/1955 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Chamber of Commerce - officers elected | 1/16/1956 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Chamber of Commerce - officers elected | 2/14/1957 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Community Center - annual meeting | 3/9/1950 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Community Center - annual meeting | 4/5/1951 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | "Community Center News" Bob Gifford | 9/30/1954 | 2 | 6 | | |
| | "Community Center News" Bob Gifford | 11/3/1955 | 1 | 2 | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | | |
|---------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry b | | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | | |
| | Community Center - Director Ed Pierce resigns | 4/12/1951 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| | Community Center - New director Charles H. BLazey | 4/26/1951 | 1 | 1 | | | |
| | Community Center - officers elected | 6/7/1956 | 1 | 5 | | | |
| | Community Center - officers elected | 12/13/1956 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual drive | 4/26/1951 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual drive | 5/8/1952 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual drive | 5/13/1954 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual drive | 5/5/1955 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual drive | 4/19/1956 | 1 | 7 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual drive | 5/16/1957 | 1 | 1 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual meeting | 2/1/1951 | 1 | 5 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual meeting | 1/31/1952 | 1 | 2 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual meeting | 2/5/1953 | 1 | 5 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual meeting | 1/21/1954 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| | Community Chest - annual meeting | 1/27/1955 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| | Community Chest - Campaign Fails | 7/20/1950 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| | Community Chest - Officers elected | 1/24/1955 | 1 | 5 | | | |
| | Cracker Barrel Club | 11/29/1956 | 1 | 1 | | | |
| | Cracker Barrel Club - 1st Birthday | 10/24/1957 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| | Cub Scouts - New Pack sponsored by VFW | 7/29/1954 | 1 | 5 | | | |
| | Cub Scouts - Pack No. 96 holds 1st Meeting (Photo) | 9/30/1954 | 1 | 1 | | | |
| | Ganargua 4-H Club organized | 2/7/1952 | 1 | 1 | | | |
| | Girl Scouts - Court of Awards | 5/27/1954 | 1 | 1 | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------|--|------------------|--------------|--------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Girl Scouts - Court of Awards | 6/9/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | March of Dimes - Mother's March on Polio | 1/21/1954 | 1 | 7 | |
| | March of Dimes - Mother's March on Polio | 1/13/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | March of Dimes - Mother's March on Polio | 1/19/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | March of Dimes - Mother's March on Polio | 1/24/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Muscular Dystrophy Drive | 11/17/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Muscular Dystrophy Drive | 11/22/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Palmyra Business & Professional Women's Club - installation ceremonies | 6/28/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Palmyra Businerss & Professional Women's Club - Reorganizes and forms the Palmyra Women's Civic Club | 9/25/1952 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Red Cross - annual drive | 3/9/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Red Cross - annual drive | 2/28/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Red Cross - annual drive | 3/3/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Red Cross - annual meeting | 1/26/1950 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Red Cross - annual meeting | 2/22/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Red Cross - annual meeting | 1/10/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Red Cross - annual meeting | 2/19/1953 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Red Cross - annual meeting | 1/21/1954 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Red Cross - annual meeting | 2/23/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Rotary Club organized | 3/2/1950 | ?? | ?? | |
| | Rotary Club granted Charter | 4/27/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Rotary Club - Officer elected | 5/3/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Rotary Club - Officer elected | 3/17/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Rotary Club - New officers & committee named | 9/15/1955 | 1 | 2 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|------------------------|--|------------------|--------------|----------------------|----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | y C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Rotary Club - officers elected | 4/5/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Rotary Club - officers elected | 3/21/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Women's Civic Club - officers elected | 5/19/1955 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Women's Civic Club - Officer installed | 6/28/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| CO-OP's | G.L.F annual meeting | 11/24/1955 | 7 | 6 | |
| | G,L,F New Manager - Keith Bartlow | 6/16/1955 | 1 | 5 | |
| CRIME | | | | | |
| | Three Palmyra youths wounded by shotgun blast | 11/5/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Wayne Coal & Lumber Co. burglarized | 6/23/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| CULTURAL ORGANIZATIONS | | | | | |
| | King's Daughters - annual meeting | 6/8/1950 | 1 | 4 | |
| | King's Daughters - annual meeting | 6/14/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | King's Daughters - annual meeting | 6/12/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | King's Daughters - annual meeting | 6/11/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | King's Daughters - annual meeting | 6/10/1654 | 1 | 6 | |
| | King's Daughters - annual meeting | 7/7/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | King's Daughters - annual meeting | 6/20/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Union Study Club - votes to disband | 4/5/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| DANCING | | | | | |
| | Free dance classes to be held at the Community Center | 1/5/1950 | 1 | 3 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|--------------------|---|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. D | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| | Moose Polio Benefit Dance | 4/5/1951 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | | | | | | |
| DOCTORS & DENTISTS | | | | | | |
| | Blake,, Dr. Robert E Podiatrist - Opens office | 4/14/1955 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Braell, Dr. William - opens office | 12/9/1954 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Braell, Dr. William - new location | 8/11/1957 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Brandetsas, Dr. Peter G Letter to the People of Palmyra | 11/18/1954 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Brandetsas, Dr. Peter G leaves for Colorado | 11/25/1954 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Buell, Dr. William - Veterinarian - opens office | 1/13/1955 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | loti, Anthony, Optometrist - opens office | 11/6/1952 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Manning, Robert V Veterinarian | 9/12/1957 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Prato, Dr. Samuel, Podiatrist - opens office | 10/25/1951 | 1 | 5 | | |
| EDUCATION | | | | | | |
| | Board of Education - annual report | 7/27/1950 | 4 | 1 | | |
| | Board of Education - annual report | 7/12/1951 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Board of Education - Organization Meeting | 7/17/1952 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Class of 1904 - 50th Reunion | 7/1/1954 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Commencement exercises | 6/29/1950 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Commencement exercises | 6/21/1951 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Commencement exercises | 6/26/1952 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Commencement exercises | 6/18/1953 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Commencement exercises | 6/25/1953 | 1 | 1 | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------|---|------------------|--------------|--------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | nomas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Commencement exercises | 7/1/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Commencement exercises | 6/30/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Commencement exercises | 6/28/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Commencement exercises | 6/27/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Gooney's Crossing School to be sold | 7/5/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Information on School Centralization for the Palmyra Macedon area | 4/27/1950 | 9 | 1 | |
| | Information on School Centralization for the Palmyra Macedon area | 6/8/1950 | 4 | 1 | |
| | Pal-Mac - annual meeting | 7/15/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Pal-Mac - annual meeting | 7/16/1953 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Pal-Mac Central School budget approved | 8/24/1950 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Pal-Mac - Faculty listing & calendar for school year | 8/31/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - Green, Edward T. resigns as principal | 6/10/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - HIgh Schools to combine | 5/17/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - Hyde Park site proposed for new school | 8/16/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Pal-Mac - McKean, Walter - appointed Principal | 7/15/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - Merit System for rating teachers instituted | 6/13/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Pal-Mac - new hours for students | 8/23/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - new teachers | 8/25/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Pal-Mac - P.T.A First meeting | 9/13/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - PTA officlers elected & committee named | 6/10/1954 | 1 | 1 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-----------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Pal-Mac - P.T.A officers elected | 4/26/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Pal-Mac - PTA - picture of officers | 7/1/1954 | 6 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - PTA - Stage Fashion - Talent Show | 11/4/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - School accomplishments & Achievement for the school year 53-54 | 7/1/1954 | 12 | 1 | |
| | Pal-Mac - School board sues to repossess Tannery Schoolhouse | 12/2/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Pal-Mac - School Board - Annual Meeting | 7/11/1957 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Pal-Mac - School Cornerstone Laying Ceremony | 11/5/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac - School opens with eight new teachers | 9/3/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| ELECTIONS | | | | | |
| | Election results | 11/8/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Election results | 11/6/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Election results | 11/5/1953 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Election results | 11/4/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Election results | 11/10/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Election results | 11/8/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Election results | 11/7/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Palmyra-Macedon area vote yes on school centralization | 6/22/1920 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Special election approves use of parking meters | 6/29/1950 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Village election results | 4/6/1950 | 1 | 7 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-------------------|---|------------------|--------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Village election results | 4/5/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Village election results | 4/3/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Village election results | 4/9/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Village election results | 4/8/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Village election results | 4/7/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Village election results | 4/5/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Village election results - First Democrats elected since 1932 | 4/4/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| ELECTRICITY | | | | | |
| | Millsien Station Steam Electric Generating Station open house | 6/14/1956 | 12 | 4 | |
| | Rochester Electrical Exposition (Ad) | 2/16/1956 | 4 | 1 | |
| | Solar Energy | 8/1/1957 | 1 | 4 | |
| FAIRS & FESTIVALS | | | | | |
| | Converse, W. Ray - elected President of New York State Association of Agricultural Fair Societies | 2/8/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Converse, W. Ray - elected President of New York State Association of Agricultural Fair Societies | 2/14/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Centennial Fair | 9/1/1955 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/17/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/16/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/14/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/27/1953 | 1 | 1 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|----------|---|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | oy C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/26/1954 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/25/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/16/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/8/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Palmyra Fair - Governor Harriman makes appearance | 8/15/1957 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Palmhyra Fair - Jack Kochman's Hell Drivers | 8/6/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Palmyra Fair - Ostrich racing to be featured | 7/5/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Palmyra Fair - Rock n' Roll show | 7/12/1956 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Palmyra Fair schedule | 8/17/1950 | 6 | 5 | |
| | Union Agricultural Society annual meeting | 12/21/1950 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Union Agricultural Society - Board of Directors - annual meeting | 2/1/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Union Agricultural Society - annual meeting | 12/27/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Union Agricultural Society - annual meeting | 12/25/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Union Agricultural Society - annual meeting | 12/16/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Union Agricultural Society - annual meeting | 1/5/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Union Agricultural Society - annual meeting | 12/27/1956 | 1 | 5 | |
| FAMILIES | | | | | |
| | Aldrich Family Reunion | 9/13/1954 | 7 | 6 | |
| | DeMay Family Reunion | 8/30/1951 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Reynolds Family Reunion | 8/24/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Sherman Family Reunion | 8/30/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| FIRE | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|---------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. De | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| | Burgess, Frank - barn destroyed | 5/5/1955 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Camblin, William - barn destroyed | 7/10/1952 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Cator, Vernon - barn destroyed | 12/16/1954 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | DeWitt, Alvin - barn destroyed | 7/28/1955 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Franchel's Photograph Shop - extensive smoke & water damage | 3/25/1954 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Gilfus, George - home destroyed | 2/14/1957 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Hill Cumorah barn destroyed | 3/25/1954 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | History of tragic fires in Palmyra | 7/20/1950 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Kommer, Charles - two barns destroyed | 12/9/1954 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | L.C. Forman storage plant destroyed | 11/4/1954 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Lent, Harry - barn destroyed | 12/16/1954 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Martin, Bruce - barn destroyed | 9/24/1953 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Morgan, Mr. & Mrs. William - home destroyed | 2/11/1954 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Palmyra Diner destroyed | 1/26/1956 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Palmyra Inn destroyed | 1/1/1953 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Pfromer, Willis E barn destroyed | 8/3/1950 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Pipe shop destroyed | 5/17/1951 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Presbyterian Church destroyed | 4/2/1953 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Pugsley, Mr. & Mrs. Stanley - barn destroyed | 5/11/1950 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Robinson Grocery Store | 3/16/1950 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Skeels, Mrs. Howard - Badly burnd in accident | 2/24/1955 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Thompson, Harvey - barn destroyed | 9/24/1953 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Van Laeken, Andrew - brooder house destroyed | 5/14/1953 | 1 | 5 | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|----------------|---|------------------|-------------|----------------------|----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | y C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Van Waes, Mr. & Mrs. Harold - \$2,000.00 damage to house | 9/17/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Wemes, Charles - barn destroyed | 10/24/1957 | 1 | 7 | |
| | West, Nelson - barn destroyed | 11/15/1951 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Western Auto Store - severe smoke damage | 3/25/1954 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Williamson, Mr. & Mrs. Wayne - brooder house destroyed | 2/2/1950 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Wissick, Mr. & Mrs. Eugene - house burns | 3/23/1950 | 1 | 7 | |
| FIREARMS | | | | | |
| | Rifle-Pistol Club - annual meeting | 12/14/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Rifle-Pistol Club - annual meeting | 10/15/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Rifle-Pistol Club - annual meeting | 10/28/1954 | 1 | 3 | |
| FIRE COMPANIES | | | | | |
| | 53rd Annual Convention of the Northern Central New York Volunteer Firemen to be held in Palmyra | 6/19/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Fire Chief DeWitt Cullip resigns | 3/26/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Fire equiment study committee recommends new pumper for Palmyra | 3/23/1950 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Hook & Ladder Co., No. 1 - annual meeting | 1/12/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Hook & Ladder Co officers elected | 12/20/1950 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Hook & Ladder Co annual meeting | 12/18/1952 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Hook & Ladder Co officers elected | 12/9/1954 | 1 | 2 | |
| | New Fire Alarm System | 7/24/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Palmyra FIre Co new pumper | 9/21/1950 | 1 | 6 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|-------------------------|---|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. De | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| | Palmyra Fire Dept History of | 9/18/1952 | 4 | 5 | | |
| | Palmyra Flre Dept annual report | 4/7/1955 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Palmyra Flre Dept annual report | 4/11/1957 | 13 | 1 | | |
| | Palmyra Fire Dept installs radio station | 6/27/1957 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Palmyra Firemen's Association - Fund campaign is successful | 9/20/1951 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Palmyra FIremen's Association - annual meeting | 1/24/1952 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Palmyra FIremen's Association - annual meeting | 12/25/1952 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Palmyra Firemen's Association holds banquet in Honor of DeWitt Cullip & John Cambier who have both resigned | 5/14/1953 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Palmyra Firemen's Association officers elected | 12/16/1954 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Palmyra Firement's Association annual fund drive | 10/6/1955 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Palmyra Firemen's Association officers elected | 12/27/1956 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Sexton Hydrant Hose Co., officers elected | 11/9/1950 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Sexton Hydrant Hose Co., officers elected | 11/8/1951 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Sexton Hydrant Hose Co., officers elected | 11/13/1952 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Sexton Hydrant Hose Co., officers elected | 11/4/1954 | 1 | 4 | | |
| FRATERNAL ORGANIZATIONS | | | | | | |
| | Grange officers elected | 9/14/1950 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Grange officers elected | 9/27/1951 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Grange officers installed | 9/30/1954 | 1 | 4 | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------|---|------------------|--------------|--------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Knights of Columbus officers elected | 6/29/1950 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Masons - Converse, W. Ray - named Grand Master | 8/29/1957 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Masons - Council No. 26 R. & S. M officers installed | 7/20/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Masons - Council No. 26 R. & S. M officers elected | 5/22/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Masons - Council No. 26 R. & S. M officers installed | 5/13/1954 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Masons - Council No. 26 R. & S. M to Honor W. R. Converse | 4/23/1953 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Masons - Eagle Chapter No. 79 R. & A. M. officer elected | 12/21/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Masons - Eagle Chapter No. 79 R. & A. M. officer elected | 12/25/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Masons - Eagle Chapter No. 79 R. & A. M. officer installed | 21/31/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Masons - Eagle Chapter No. 79 R. & A. M. officer elected | 12/9/1954 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Masons - Eagle Chapter No. 79 R. & A. M. officer elected | 12/22/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Masons - Eagle Chapter No. 79 R. & A. M. officer elected | 12/13/1956 | 5 | 3 | |
| | Masons - Eagle Chapter No. 79 R. & A. M. officer elected | 12/5/1957 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Hare, Edward A Ceremony climaxing 50 year membership (photo) Masons | 10/14/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. officer installed | 1/19/1950 | 1 | 3 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|---------|---|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. officer installed | 1/18/1951 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Masons - Eagle Chapter No. 248 R. & A. M. officer elected | 12/27/1951 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. officer installed | 1/18/1951 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. officer elected | 12/27/1951 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. officer installed | 1/15/1953 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. officer installed | 1/14/1954 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. officer installed | 1/20/1955 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. officer installed | 1/17/1957 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Masons - Lodge No. 248 F. & A.M. Celebrate 100th Anniversary | 3/13/1952 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Masons - Royal Arch Masons - officers installed | 1/10/1952 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Masons - Zenobia Commandery No. 41 K.T. - installation of officers | 1/11/1951 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Masons - Zenobia Commandery No. 41 K.T. - officers installed | 1/17/1952 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Masons - Zenobia Commandery No. 41 K.T. - officers installed | 1/28/1954 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Masons - Zenobia Commandery No. 41 K.T. - officers installed | 1/13/1955 | 1 | 3 | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|----------------------------|---|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Masons - Zenobia Commandery No. 41 K.T. - officers installed | 1/31/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Moose - officers elected | 4/19/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Moose - officers elected | 4/10/1952 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Moose - officers elected | 4/23/1953 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - 40th Anniversary | 11/5/1953 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - officers installed | 1/12/1950 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - officers installed | 1/18/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - officers installed | 1/17/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - officers installed | 1/8/1953 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - officers installed | 1/14/1954 | 1 | 8 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - officers installed | 1/13/1955 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - officers installed | 1/12/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Order of the Eastern Star - officers installed | 1/10/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Rebekah Lodge - Officer installed | 12/26/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Rebekah Lodge - Officer elected to | 10/4/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Rebekah Lodge - Officer installed | 11/4/1954 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Rebekah Lodge - Officer installed | 10/4/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | | | | | |
| GENEOLOGY OF LEGAL NOTICES | | | | | |
| | Brown, Sybil Huntington - Palmyra | 9/20/1956 | 11 | 3 | |
| | Darrow, Florence I - Palmyra | 8/9/1951 | 7 | 5 | |
| | Fennell, Charles J Huron | 8/5/1954 | 9 | 3 | |
| | Gallagher, Anthony - Palmyra | 6/17/1954 | 9 | 3 | |
| | Gates, George Winthrop - Macedon | 6/10/1954 | 5 | 3 | |
| | Hornsby, Mildred C Palmyra | 4/21/1955 | 11 | 3 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------|---|------------------|--------------|----------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Kearns, Joseph F Ontario | 5/13/1954 | 11 | 5 | |
| | Keck, Rose - Macedon | 12/15/1955 | 7 | 4 | |
| | Kelly, Frank A Arcadia | 8/17/1950 | 6 | 5 | |
| | Lambright, Evelyn - Palmyra | 1/5/1950 | 8 | 4 | |
| | Little, Augusta B. | 7/30/1953 | 7 | 5 | |
| | Mercer, Ella Mae - Palmyra | 5/16/1951 | 11 | 2 | |
| | Maher, Mary E Palmyra | 3/21/1957 | 11 | 2 | |
| | Ryckman, Olivia J Newark | 5/6/1954 | 5 | 4 | |
| | VerDow, Elmer S Sodus | 12/6/1951 | 6 | 5 | |
| | VerSchoffell - Walworth | 4/12/1956 | 11 | 2 | |
| | West, Henry George - Macedon | 8/10/1950 | 7 | 6 | |
| HEALTH | | | | | |
| | Free Chest X-rays | 5/29/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Free Chest X-rays | 9/29/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| | "Health Hints" article on air pollution | 7/12/1956 | 6 | 6 | |
| | Mental Health Services inaugurated in Wayne County | 9/26/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Polio Clinic | 5/19/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Public Health Committee - elect officers | 3/22/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Public Health Committee - elect officers | 12/2/1954 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Registered Nurses Club to sponsor local Cancer Program | 2/7/1952 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Registered Nurses Club - celebrate 10th Anniversary | 10/14/1954 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Registered Nurses Club - elect officers | 10/28/1954 | 1 | 1 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|--------------------|---|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| | Socialized medicine discussed by Palmyra resident | 9/20/1951 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Sodium Fluoride Clinics | 11/22/1951 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Sodium Fluoride Clinics | 6/28/1956 | 1 | 3 | | |
| HOUSES & BUILDINGS | | | | | | |
| | Cobblestone Home Bureau - officers elected | 5/6/1954 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | History of Pliney Sexton Bank | 7/16/1953 | 1 | 4 | | |
| | Home Demonstration Unit No. 1 - officers elected | 4/26/1956 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Jessup Block torn down | 9/7/1950 | 5 | 5 | | |
| | Over & Under Home Bureau - elects officers | 4/27/1950 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Palmyra Home Bureau - annual meeting | 6/14/1951 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Palmyra Home Bureau - annual meeting | 6/18/1953 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Young house sold to Douglas Orbaker | 2/23/1956 | 2 | 6 | | |
| INSURANCE | | | | | | |
| | Connecticut Mutual Life Co. opens office - Bernard H. Hilton - local agent | 1/24/1952 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Mitchell, Henry E. (Photo) | 8/10/1950 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Mitchell, Henry E. Expands business | 6/26/1952 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Mitchell, Henry E. changes location | 11/8/1956 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Proposal for compulsory auto insurance | 3/4/1954 | 4 | 1 | | |
| LAWYERS | | | | | | |
| | O'Connell, Thomas W opens law office | 12/21/1950 | 1 | 5 | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|--------------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | oy C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Nesbit, Henry B. opens law office | 1/11/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Nesbit, Henry B. opens law office | 8/21/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Rubery, Paul T. sworn in as Attorney | 11/22/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Tinklepaugh, George S Tribute presented at Supreme Court | 5/10/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Wilson, John M. opens law office | 11/17/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| | | | | | |
| IBRARIES | | | | | |
| | King's Daughters Free Library - annual meeting | 1/12/1950 | 4 | 4 | |
| | King's Daughters Free Library - annual meeting | 1/17/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | King's Daughters Free Library - annual meeting | 1/22/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | King's Daughters Free Library - annual meeting | 1/21/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | King's Daughters Free Library - annual meeting | 1/20/1955 | 4 | 6 | |
| | King's Daughters Free Library - annual meeting | 1/19/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| | King's Daughters Free Library - presented Sabre by Col. Carlton L. Vanderboget | 10/21/1954 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Tri-County Library System provides increased benefits | 5/31/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Wayne County Library System approved | 7/28/1955 | 6 | 5 | |
| MANUFACTURES | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Garlock - acquires U.S. Gasket Co. & its subsidiary Flurocarbon Co. Inc. | 9/1/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Garlock - Fraser, Donald - new manager | 6/7/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Garlock - Fraser, Donald & McMullen, A. J. elected Vice Presidents | 4/11/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Garlock - Independent Union Wins Garlock vote | 11/15/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Garlock open house | 6/21/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Garlock -Sewell, J. Belected vice president | 3/24/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Garlock - Waples, Robert M new President of Garlock - Sheffeld, William M new VIce President | 8/18/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Garlock - Dealers' - Old Timers Club - 9th Annual Dinner | 10/21/1954 | 1 | 3 | |
| MERCHANTS & BUSINESSMEN | | | | | |
| Appliance | s | | | | |
| | Herman's Garage (Ad) | 5/24/1951 | 4 | 1 | |
| | McPike Co. moves to building on the corner of Market & Main St. | 3/1/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Palmyra Ambulance - Leon Rider - 6th Anniversary | 2/8/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | The Pipe Shop - new location - Grand Opening | 9/4/1952 | 7 | 1 | |
| | The Pipe Shop - presented Award of Merit | 1/15/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | The Pipe Shop - ends partnership - William Boys buys our Roger Wilbur | 12/30/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Rider Appliance | 12/13/1956 | 12 | 7 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|---------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. D | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| Auctio | oneer | | | | | |
| | Hackett, Lewis (Ad) | 12/20/1956 | 3 | 5 | | |
| | VanLare (Ad) | 4/19/1956 | 2 | 7 | | |
| Automo | obiles | | | | | |
| | Bassage Ford - Photo of Homer Bassage | 6/15/1950 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Bucknam Pontiac wins Pontiac Better Dealer Award (photo) | 10/26/1950 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Bucknam's Garage - business turned over to Calvin C. Bucknam & Eugene W. Bucknam | 5/31/1956 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Cook's Sales & Service - Russell Flsk joins staff | 2/25/1954 | 1 | 2 | | |
| | Hause Motor Sales (formerly Palmyra Auto Parts - Packard Dealer (Ad) | 11/9/1950 | 9 | 1 | | |
| | Odell Chevrolet (Ad) | 1/19/1950 | 5 | 5 | | |
| | Palmyra Chevrolet purchased by Poray Motors Inc. | 11/22/1951 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Palmyra Motors - Grand Opening - Karl Ziegler, Howard Van Bortel | 5/13/1954 | 4 | 1 | | |
| | Palmyra Motors - Howard Van Bortel wins trip to Hawaii | 9/22/1955 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Palmyra Motors - Howard Van Bortel buys out Karl Ziegler | 3/7/1957 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Sherburne Ford (Ad) | 12/15/1955 | 13 | 1 | | |
| Во | wling | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-------------------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Palmyra Recreation Bowling Hall - new manager - John J. Lagana | 8/31/1950 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Semi Automatic pin setters installed | 4/5/1951 | 1 | 4 | |
| Building Supplies | Wayne Coal & Lumber - Grand Opening | 3/12/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Wayne Coal & Lumber to discontinue coal business which will be taken over by Ralph D. Sessions | 4/28/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| Candy | | | | | |
| | Candy Kitchen - George Brandetsas retires - new owner Joe Nichols | 5/5/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| Chinchillas | | | | | |
| | Hemmings, Edwin | 8/23/1956 | 3 | 6 | |
| Clothing | | | | | |
| | Cady & Burns (Ad) | 12/22/1955 | 10 | 6 | |
| | Dykema's (Ad) | 11/24/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Fashion Center - Mrs. Gladys Gillette - opens | 5/3/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Jim Smith's Childrens Clothing Exchange (Ad) | 8/26/1954 | 7 | 6 | |
| | Jones Bros. Store purchased by Gordon J. Dippo & his son G. Jack Dippo | 9/21/1950 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Lebrecht's Men's Clothing Store - sold to Martin W. Collie | 2/21/1957 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Mary Deyo Corset Shop (Ad) | 6/7/1956 | 12 | 7 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | | |
|-------------------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. I | | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | | |
| Dairy | | | | | | | |
| | Thorne's Dairy sold to Mr. Harlof & Mr. Kier | 8/28/1952 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| Dance Classes | | | | | | | |
| | Hunt, Mrs. Marjorie | 9/27/1956 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| | Philips, Roger | 9/2/1954 | 2 | 1 | | | |
| Department Stores | | | | | | | |
| | Beaucage Dept. store bought by J.C. Talbot - name changed to Talbot Dept. Store | 8/14/1952 | 1 | 2 | | | |
| | Western Auto - New location | 4/5/1951 | 1 | 4 | | | |
| Diners | | | | | | | |
| | Belding Dining Car sold | 6/29/1950 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| | Cotton, George & Grace - opens new snack bar | 6/8/1950 | 5 | 6 | | | |
| | Palmyra Diner destroyed by fire | 1/26/1956 | 1 | 2 | | | |
| | "Dollar Saving Days" | 7/26/1951 | 1 | 6 | | | |
| Drug Stores | | | | | | | |
| | Johnson's (Ad) | 12/22/1955 | 10 | 6 | | | |
| Dry Cleaning | | | | | | | |
| | Palmyra Cleaners - sold by Norman Hylbert to Mr. & Mrs. Harold Sheehe | 4/30/1953 | 1 | 7 | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|-----------------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| Dry Goods | | | | | | |
| | Dykemas - George Dykema (photo) | 8/3/1950 | 1 | 6 | | |
| Electric | | | | | | |
| | Johnson Electric Service (Ad) | 3/9/1950 | 5 | 1 | | |
| Farm Products | | | | | | |
| | G.L.F E. William Kaegebein - new manager | 8/30/1951 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | G.L.F Roy Herman - new manager | 6/15/1950 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | J.J. O'Meal | 9/23/1951 | 11 | 4 | | |
| | L.W. Potter (Ad) | 11/15/1951 | 4 | 1 | | |
| | West Bros. Feed Store (photo) | 9/28/1950 | 1 | 5 | | |
| Florists | | | | | | |
| | Crawford, Mr. & Mrs. I. H purchase business of Fred J. brugdorf | 8/28/1952 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | Mary Ann FLower Shop - opens in new location - Mr. & Mrs. Alton Jones & Mrs. Bertha Dobbin | 12/3/1953 | 1 | 2 | | |
| Fruits & Juices | | | | | | |
| | Fruit Juice Spa | 5/31/1951 | 5 | 1 | | |
| | Fruit Stand - Ray Bavis | 8/25/1955 | 12 | 6 | | |
| Furniture | | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|----------|--|------------------|--------------|--------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | McGuire & Hargrave (Ad) | 1/5/1956 | 5 | 4 | |
| | McGuire & Hargrave purchase Foster Building | 7/19/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | McGuire & Hargrave - grand opening of expanded store | 4/11/1957 | 5 | 1 | |
| | | | | | |
| Gift Sho | 05 | | | | |
| | Store 236 | 5/4/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | | | | | |
| Groce | ry | | | | |
| | Breen's Market to relocate on West Main Street | 2/8/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Breen's Market - Aunt Jemima to visit | 1/10/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Breen's Market - 50th Anniversary | 2/23/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Hart Store converted to Star Super Market - Austin Dodge - Manager | 2/15/1951 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Market Basket - new manager - Raymond Furnal | 1/31/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Market Basket - new manager - Edna Dieffenderfer | 5/15/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Northside Grocery - new managers - Frances Welch & Mildred Green | 12/2/1954 | 2 | 1 | |
| | O'Brien & Hickey - Dissolve partnership - Patsy Hickey buys out William O'Brien | 9/1/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | | | | | |
| Hardwa | e Palmyra Hardware Co Harry E. Williamson | | | | |
| | (Photo) | 6/22/1950 | 1 | 6 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|----------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Palmyra Hardware Co sold to Roger & Edna Powers | 4/16/1953 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Rubery Hardware - T. Paul Rubery (Photo) | 7/27/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| Harvest | | | | | |
| | Harvest Festival of Values | 11/1/1951 | 4-7 | | |
| Jewelry | | | | | |
| | Cunion, C. E. (Ad) | 12/13/1956 | 5 | 1 | |
| | Green, Charles B. | 1/5/1950 | 8 | 1 | |
| | Lillyquist, J.D. (Ad) | 12/15/1955 | 7 | 6 | |
| | Lillyquist, J.D opens new store | 5/3/1956 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Shacter's Jewelers buy out Charles B. Green Jewelers | 9/26/1957 | 7 | 4 | |
| Knitting | | | | | |
| | Ne-Hi Knit Shop - Marge Pulcini (Ad) | 11/24/1955 | 4 | 1 | |
| Meat | | | | | |
| | Rainbow's Meat Market | 12/16/1954 | 8 | 6 | |
| News | | | | | |
| | Central New Room - new owners - Bob & Doris Chase | 10/11/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| Paint | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-------------------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Drew's Paint Spot (Ad) | 8/26/1954 | 4 | 1 | |
| | McClelland Wallpaper & Paint Store moves to new location | 11/2/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| Palmyra Merchants | | | | | |
| | Palmyra Merchants announce new hours | 1/8/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Palmyra Merchants to remain open on Friday night instead of Saturday | 4/22/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Palmyra Merchants to stay open Saturday evenings as a result of survey conducted | 5/10/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| Photography | | | | | |
| | Bland Photographis studio to open | 6/14/1951 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Franchel, Emile - opens photographic studio in The Palmyra Hotel | 5/21/1952 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Jim's Photo & Hobby Shop | 12/15/1955 | 7 | 5 | |
| | | | | | |
| Plastics | | | | | |
| | The Plastic Mart - Robert L. Palmateer | 12/3/1953 | 1 | 1 | |
| Dhumbour | | | | | |
| Plumbers | | 9/14/1950 | 4 | 0 | |
| | Cambier-Wilson Co Kenny Wilson Cambier-Wilson Co new location | | 1 | 2 | |
| | Camplet-Wilson Co new location | 4/26/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| Realtors | | | | | |
| | Arthur L. Young Realty Co F.J. Lawrence salesman | 5/20/1954 | 5 | 1 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|------------------|---|------------------|-------------|----------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Cook, Dennis | 7/26/1956 | 8 | 6 | |
| Restaurants | | | | | |
| | Carr's Restaurant - to open - C. W. Carr | 7/25/1957 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Craw's Restaurant - Bill Craw (Photo) | 10/26/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Garlock House reopens - Jack B. Staud - Manager | 4/17/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Garlock House - new manager - Bus Blum | 10/16/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Johncox Stock Yard Restaurant (Ad) | 9/20/1951 | 6 | 6 | |
| | Lynch's Restaurant (Ad) | 7/12/1951 | 2 | 6 | |
| | Lynch's - sold by Burton Cullip to Mrs. Marion Kratzenburg & Mrs. Minnie Tiede | 6/9/1955 | 1 | 7 | |
| | The Bowl - new restaurant - John J. Lagana manager | 2/17/1955 | 1 | 2 | |
| Service Stations | | | | | |
| | Gulf Station Opens - Orey Richards - manager | 4/10/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Millikens Atlantic Service (Ad) | 12/22/1955 | 2 | 6 | |
| | Mobil - new managers - David Scribner & Karl Ziegler | 4/17/1952 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Neale's Super Service | 12/22/1955 | 9 | 5 | |
| | Speer's Gas Station (Ad) | 12/22/1955 | 9 | 6 | |
| | Stubbings, Ralph & Robbins, Thurlow - open new station | 6/28/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| Shoes | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | |
|------------------------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. | | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | |
| | Edwards Shoe Store to open | 5/16/1951 | 1 | 1 | | |
| Taxidermy | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | | | | |
| · | W.C. Tilden (Ad) | 12/26/1953 | 2 | 6 | | |
| | | | | | | |
| Τ. V. | | | | | | |
| | Craft, Vincent - TV & Radion Repair | 9/4/1954 | 1 | 3 | | |
| | | | | | | |
| Watch & Clock Repair | | | | | | |
| | DeWandel, John F. | 8/16/1951 | 8 | 6 | | |
| | | | | | | |
| MIGRATION & POPULATION | | | | | | |
| | Census shows gain in Palmyra's population | 8/24/1950 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Census Figures - 1950 | 10/25/1951 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | | | | | | |
| MORMONS | | | | | | |
| | Morgan, William E elected Branch President | 9/30/1954 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Mormon Madrigal Singers - visit Hill Cumorah | 5/20/1954 | 1 | 1 | | |
| | Mormon Pageant | 8/10/1950 | 1 | 7 | | |
| | Mormon Pageant | 8/9/1951 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Mormon Pageant | 8/7/1952 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Mormon Pageant | 8/13/1953 | 1 | 5 | | |
| | Mormon Pageant | 9/10/1954 | 1 | 6 | | |
| | Mormon Pageant | 8/11/1955 | 1 | 6 | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-------------------|---|------------------|--------------|----------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | y C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Mormon Pageant | 8/9/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Mormon Pageant | 8/1/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Mormon Pageant - History of | 8/10/1950 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Mormon Pageant - History of | 8/6/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Mormons to erect Palmyra Church | 11/27/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| MUSIC & ENTERTAIN | IMENT | | | | |
| | Minstrel Show | 11/29/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Minstrel Show | 11/24/1955 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Musical presented by Rotary Club | 2/21/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac Music Dept Annual Christmas Concert | 12/15/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Pal-Mac Music Dept Annual Christmas Concert | 12/16/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Rama "The White Yogi" and Dr. Zalano "Hypnotist" | 11/1/1951 | 2 | 5 | |
| | VanLare James - To make stage debut | 6/7/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | VanLare, James - scores in leading role | 8/2/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| | VanLare, ,James - concludes 1st successful Summer Stock Season | 9/20/1956 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Zaringer Marionettes to present "The Tinderbox" | 10/4/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | | | | | |
| NEWSPAPERS | | | | | |
| | Courier-Journal - Brandetsas, Jim to draw cartoons | 10/26/1950 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Courier-Journal - First 18 page paper | 12/8/1955 | 1 | 6 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|--------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Letters to Santa Claus" | 12/21/1950 | 8 | 1 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Letters to Santa" | 12/20/1951 | 7 | 3 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Letters to Santa" | 12/17/1953 | 10 | 1 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Letters to Santa Claus" | 12/16/1954 | 15 | 1 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Our Great America" - weekly column | 11/29/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Courier-Journal - Publication date changed from Wednesday to Thursday | 11/16/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Short-Short Story" - weekly feature | 1/17/1952 | 6 | 5 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Small Business" - weekly feature | 8/9/1951 | 8 | 6 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Star-Lites" weekly feature | 3/27/1952 | 11 | 1 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "The Grange Newsletter" - weekly feature | 5/17/1951 | 4 | 6 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Things To Talk About" - weekly feature | 6/14/1956 | 10 | 4 | |
| | Courier-Journal - "Women & Wheels" - weekly feature | 2/16/1956 | 9 | 1 | |
| | Gorman, J. Leonard - elected Vice-President of The New York State Associated Press Association | 10/21/1954 | 1 | 3 | |
| PAGEANTS | | | | | |
| | Wayne County Potato Queen | 3/11/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| PALMYRA HISTORICAL FACTS | | | | | |
| | Capt. James Galloway | 1/8/1953 | 1 | 5 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
|-------------------------|---|----------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | Compiled by Th | omoo Morine | ri Digital april | |
| | | | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry t | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Historical Tour of Palmyra | 7/26/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | "History of Palmyra" - Alice Benjamin | 10/3/1957 | 7 | 3 | |
| | "History of Palmyra" - Alice Benjamin | 10/10/1957 | 6 | 5 | |
| | "History of Palmyra" - Alice Benjamin | 10/17/1957 | 10 | 4 | |
| | "History of Palmyra" - Alice Benjamin | 11/7/1957 | 3 | 1 | |
| | "History of Palmyra" - Alice Benjamin | 11/14/1957 | 6 | 5 | |
| | "History of Palmyra" - Alice Benjamin | 11/21/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | "History of Palmyra" - Alice Benjamin | 11/27/1957 | 5 | 6 | |
| | "History of Palmyra" - Alice Benjamin | 12/12/1957 | 8 | 3 | |
| | Liberty Coverlet presented to Historical Library by Col. Carlton Vanderboget | 10/17/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Local News Events of 1952 | 1/1/1953 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Local News Events of 1953 | 12/31/1953 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Local News Events of 1954 | 12/30/1954 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Local News Events of 1955 | 12/29/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Local News Events of 1956 | 12/27/1956 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Local News Events of 1957 | 12/26/1957 | 1 | 2 | |
| | "My Memories of Palmyra" - William G. Deane | 8/1/1957 | 8 | 4 | |
| | "My Memories of Palmyra" - William G. Deane | 8/8/1957 | 2 | 7 | |
| | Stagecoach line from Palmyra to Pultneyville | 12/9/1954 | 16 | 3 | |
| | Vanderbogtet, Col. Carlton - Presents documents to The Palmyra Historical Library | 2/21/1957 | 4 | 4 | |
| ALMYRA NOTABLE CITIZENS | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|------------------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Churchhill ancestores former residents of Palmyra | 2/14/1952 | 10 | 6 | |
| | Eveland Dr. Ralph G "Tapped" for enrollment in The National Lafayette Honor List | 4/7/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Fleming, Basil A accepts office of Scout Executive | 2/21/1952 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Higinbotham, William A One of 150 US Scientists chosen to attend The Atoms for Peace Conference in Geneva, Switzerland | 8/4/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| PALMYRA, TOWN OF | | | | | |
| | Elected Town Officials (Photo) | 1/12/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Mate, Sherwood W to succeed the recently deceased Sanford M. Young | 11/30/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Newell, Frank O., appointed Town Councilman to replace Sherwood Mate who resigned | 12/21/1950 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Supervisor's Annual Report | 2/8/1951 | 8 | 1 | |
| | Supervisor's Annual Report | 1/31/1952 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Supervisor's Annual Report | 2/4/1954 | 10 | 1 | |
| | Supervisor's Annual Report | 1/27/1955 | 13 | 1 | |
| | Supervisor's Annual Report | 1/26/1956 | 13 | 1 | |
| | Supervisor's Annual Report | 2/7/1957 | 10 | 1 | |
| | Town Board unanimously votes down proposed zoning ordinance | 3/3/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Town Clerk - Annual Report | 1/18/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Town Clerk - Annual Report | 1/24/1952 | 1 | 4 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------------------|---|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Town Clerk - Annual Report | 1/15/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Town Clerk - Annual Report | 1/14/1954 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Town Clerk - Annual Report | 1/6/1955 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Town Clerk - Annual Report | 1/26/1956 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Town Clerk - Annual Report | 1/17/1957 | 1 | 6 | |
| PALMYRA, VILLAGE OF | | | | | |
| | Beatty, Wallace J resigns as Village Clerk | 12/30/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Board of Trustees - Annual Report | 3/30/1950 | 6 | 1 | |
| | Board of Trustees - Annual Report | 3/22/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Board of Trustees - Annual Report | 3/27/1952 | 9 | 1 | |
| | Board of Trustees - Annual Report | 4/1/1954 | 9 | 1 | |
| | Board of Trustees - Annual Report | 3/24/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Board of Trustees - Annual Report | 3/29/1956 | 9 | 1 | |
| | Board of Trustees - Annual Report | 3/28/1957 | 14 | 1 | |
| | Board of Trustees - report on problems concerning Sewer System | 12/16/1954 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Fisk, Russell - appointed Village Clerk | 12/30/1954 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Main Street decorated for the Christmas Season | 12/7/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | New Lights on Main Street | 1/24/1952 | 1 | 2 | |
| | 125th Anniversary | 6/19/1952 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Ordinance prohibiting use of firearms and airguns | 12/13/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Ordinance regulating restaurants | 1/10/1952 | 4 | 4 | |
| | Palmer, Frank - Resigns as Village Trustee | 6/27/1957 | 1 | 5 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------|---|------------------|-------------|----------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | oy C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Parking regulations adopted | 3/8/1951 | 8 | 5 | |
| | Two new Trustees appointed - Reginald Neale & Stanley Goodness | 8/15/1957 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Village adopts uniform State Budget System | 3/17/1955 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Village Board - organizes and makes appointments | 4/11/1957 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Water Department - new filter plant | 3/8/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Water Service Ordinance | 8/18/1955 | 13 | 1 | |
| | Young, Kingsley F retires after 40 years as Justice of the Peace | 1/7/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Zoning ordinance | 9/15/1955 | 13 | 1 | |
| | | | | | |
| PARADES | | | | | |
| | Halloween Parade | 10/26/1950 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Halloween Parade | 10/18/1951 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Halloween Parade | 11/6/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Halloween Parade | 10/28/1954 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Memorial Day Parade | 5/25/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day Parade | 5/24/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Memorial Day Parade | 5/29/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day Parade | 5/28/1953 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Memorial Day Parade | 5/27/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day Parade | 5/26/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day Parade | 5/24/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Memorial Day Parade | 5/23/1957 | 1 | 6 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|----------|--|------------------|-------------|----------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| POLICE | | | | | |
| | Annual Police Report | 1/13/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Baxter, James - New Officer | 7/6/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Dickinson, Merle A appointed Police Chief | 6/2/1955 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Hoskins, Edwin P appointed to Police Chief | 11/1/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Monthly Report | 5/20/1954 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Police Chief Annual Report | 3/28/1957 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Pulver, Homer N Police Chief resigns | 10/11/1951 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Village Board names new Police Officer - Lyman Snyder | 1/20/1955 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Women's Police Auxiliary - organizes and elects officers | 9/8/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| POLITICS | | | | | |
| | Democrats organize in Palmyra | 9/13/1956 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Democrats hold 1st Caucus since 1938 | 2/28/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Griffith, Senator Henry W names to newly created State Commission on school buildings | 7/20/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Metcalf, Senator George - to speak in Palmyra | 1/31/1952 | 1 | 4 | |
| | Mosher, Howard S appointed Chairman of the 1951 Crusade for Freedom | 10/4/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Republican Flag Pole repainted | 9/11/1952 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Smith Act - Photos & descriptions of Two Communist Party Members Wanted by the FBI | 9/6/1951 | 4 | 5 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------------|--|------------------|-------------|--------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Smith Act - Photos & descriptions of Two Communist Party Members Wanted by the FBI | 9/13/1951 | 8 | 5 | |
| | Smith Act - Photos & descriptions of Two Communist Party Members Wanted by the FBI | 9/20/1951 | 12 | 5 | |
| | Tabor, Earl - appointed County Judge Surrogate and Children's Court Judge | 5/6/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Washington & Small Business - Column by C. Wilson Harder | 6/5/1952 | 9 | 6 | |
| POSTAL SYSTEM | | | | | |
| | Post Office to move to Cuyler St. | 11/20/1952 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Post Office moves to Cuyler St. | 3/12/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | VanDeventer, Elton - new postmaster | 12/5/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| | William St. site purchased for new Post Office (Article Includes History of Post Office in Palmyra & A Listing of all past Postmasters) | 9/14/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| RADIO | WHAM to broadcast direct from the Palmyra Fair | 8/2/1951 | 1 | 7 | |
| RAILROADS | | | | | |
| | Car demolished at Gooney's Crossing | 2/14/1952 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Poyzer Ernest G receives National Safety Council Award | 4/22/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Public Service Commission orders Palmyra Railway Express Office to reopen | 9/12/1957 | 1 | 6 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|------------|---|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry b | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Reorganization of Railway Express | 5/2/1957 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Ten car derailment | 8/11/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Two men killed and one injured in railroad accident | 4/10/1952 | 1 | 2 | |
| RELIGION | | | | | |
| | Daily Bible Readings - Thanksgiving through Christmas | 11/24/1955 | 6 | 5 | |
| | World Day of Prayer observed | 2/25/1954 | 1 | 5 | |
| | World Day of Prayer observed | 2/16/1956 | 6 | 4 | |
| | World Day of Prayer to be observed | 3/7/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| SPORTS | | | | | |
| Archery | | | | | |
| | Drumlin Bowmen Club Organized | 1/26/1956 | 1 | 4 | |
| Baseball | | | | | |
| | Babe Ruth League - Bob Gifford testimonial dinner | 11/17/1955 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Pal-Macs finish season with 10-6 record | 3/11/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Semi-Pro League - Pal-Mac loses in playoffs | 9/7/1950 | 1 | 2 | |
| Basketball | | | | | |
| | Donkey Basketball | 11/17/1955 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Pal-Mac ends season with 16-2 record | 3/20/1952 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Pal-Mac ends season with 7-9 record | 3/7/1957 | 1 | 7 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|----------------|---|------------------|-------------|--------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Palmyra merchants sponsor new team | 1/12/1950 | 1 | 5 | |
| Foot | pall | | | | |
| | Football field to be dedicated | 9/29/1955 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Most successful season since 1934 as Pal-Mac ends with a 3-4-1 record | 11/15/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Palmyra Finishes season with 12th straight loss | 11/15/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Palmyra Finishes season with 1-5 record | 11/19/1953 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Rochester Royals & Sampson Sabres game sponsored by Rotary Club | 10/27/1955 | 1 | 6 | |
| | | | | | |
| Horse Rad | ing | | | | |
| | Palmyra Fair | 8/10/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | | | | | |
| Ice Ska | ing | | | | |
| | Rink to be provided by Palmyra Firemen | 2/10/1955 | 1 | 3 | |
| Sports Aw | ard | | | | |
| | Pal-Mac Sports Award Banquet | 4/16/1953 | 1 | 4 | |
| Palmyra Speedv | vay | | | | |
| | Palmyra Speedway - Midget Cars | 9/30/1954 | 7 | 3 | |
| | Palmyra Speedway - races changed from Friday to Saturday | 7/29/1954 | 4 | 5 | |
| | Palmyra Speedway - Stock Car Races | 5/25/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Palmyra Speedway - Stock Car Races | 5/13/1954 | 7 | 3 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-----------------------|---|------------------|-------------|--------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| Softball | | | | | |
| | Palmyra joins Tri-County League | 5/24/1956 | 1 | 1 | |
| Soap Box Derby | | | | | |
| | Soap Box Derby (Photo) | 8/8/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| Tennis | | | | | |
| | Tennis - Pal-Mac - Place 2nd in Western Division Playoffs | 6/9/1955 | 8 | 6 | |
| Track | | | | | |
| | Track - Palmyra wins Wayne County Class B Meet | 6/1/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Track - undefeated season | 6/20/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| TELEPHONE & TELEGRAPH | | | | | |
| | Dial System now in use | 12/19/1957 | 1 | 1 | |
| | History of telephone in Palmyra | 12/19/1957 | 11 | 4 | |
| | New Telephone Company Office Building groundbreaking ceremonies | 9/20/1956 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Telephone rates increased | 5/18/1950 | 1 | 3 | |
| TEMPERANCE | | | | | |
| | Women's Christian Temperance Union - Annual Meeting | 9/27/1951 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Women's Christian Temperance Union - Annual Convention | 9/8/1955 | 4 | 5 | |

| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
|----------|--|------------------|--------------|----------------------|-----------|
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | oy C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| THEATERS | | | | | |
| | Capitol Theater (Newark) "Louise" starring Ronald Reagan | 8/31/1950 | 7 | 6 | |
| | Capitol Theater (Newark) "Storm Warning" starring Ronald Reagan | 6/7/1951 | 6 | 1 | |
| | Capitol Theater (Newark) "Law & Order" starring Ronald Reagan | 6/4/1953 | 6 | 7 | |
| | Capitol Theater (Newark) "Bus Stop" starring Marilyn Monroe | 9/20/1956 | 8 | 7 | |
| | Capitol Theater (Newark) "Love Me Tender" introducing Elvis Presley | 11/22/1956 | 8 | 6 | |
| | Strand Theater - "Bedtime For Bonzo" - starring Ronald Reagan | 5/3/1951 | 6 | 1 | |
| | Strand Theater - "She's Working Her Way Through College" - starring Ronald Reagan | 7/3/1952 | 6 | 6 | |
| | Strand Theater - "The Winning Team" - starring Ronald Reagan | 7/10/1952 | 6 | 7 | |
| | Strand Theater - "I The Jury" - in 3 Dimension | 11/12/1953 | 8 | 7 | |
| | Strand Theater - "The Last Outpost" - starring Ronald Reagan | 8/23/1956 | 6 | 6 | |
| | Strand Theater - 30th Anniversary | 5/23/1957 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Parkway Drive In - "Hong Kong" - starring Ronald Reagan | 4/22/1954 | 8 | 7 | |
| | Parkway Drive In - "The Desperate Women" plus "The Actua BIrth of a Baby" | 8/9/1956 | 9 | 1 | |
| VEHICLES | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-----------------------|---|------------------|--------------|--------------------|-----------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | iomas Marina | ari - Digital enry | by C. Dey |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Chevrolet - New Model (Ad) | 1/5/1950 | 2 | 1 | |
| | Chrysler - New Model (Ad) | 1/5/1950 | 6 | 1 | |
| | Chrysler - New Model (Ad) | 11/12/1953 | 10 | 1 | |
| | Ford - New Models (Ad) | 11/11/1954 | 5 | 3 | |
| | Kaiser - New Model (Ad) | 10/5/1950 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Oldsmobile - New Model (Ad) | 1/5/1950 | 7 | 1 | |
| | Oldsmobile - New Model (Ad) | 2/18/1954 | 3 | 1 | |
| | Packard (Ad) | 6/28/1951 | 2 | 1 | |
| | Pontiac - New Model (Ad) | 11/5/1956 | 10 | 1 | |
| /ETERAN ORGANIZATIONS | | | | | |
| | James R. Hickey Post - Officers elected | 6/29/1950 | 1 | 5 | |
| | James R. Hickey Post - Officers installed | 5/17/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | James R. Hickey Post - Officers elected | 6/19/1952 | 1 | 2 | |
| | James R. Hickey Post - Officers elected | 5/28/1953 | 1 | 2 | |
| | James R. Hickey Post - Officers elected | 5/19/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | James R. Hickey Post - Officers elected | 6/7/1956 | 7 | 3 | |
| | James R. Hickey Post - Officers installed (Photo) | 6/20/1957 | 1 | 5 | |
| | James R. Hickey Post - Officers installed | 6/13/1957 | 7 | 2 | |
| | VFW officers elected | 4/12/1951 | 1 | 4 | |
| | VFW officers elected | 5/19/1955 | 1 | 5 | |
| | VFW officers elected | 4/4/1957 | 1 | 3 | |
| | VFW - annual meeting | 4/20/1950 | 1 | 6 | |
| | VFW Auxiliary - officers elected | 3/30/1950 | 1 | 5 | |
| | VFW Auxiliary - officers installed | 4/26/1951 | 1 | 3 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|-----------------|---|------------------|------|--------|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. De | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | VFW Auxiliary - officers installed | 4/24/1952 | 1 | 6 | |
| | VFW Auxiliary - officers installed | 4/9/1953 | 1 | 4 | |
| | VFW Auxiliary - officers installed | 4/29/1954 | 1 | 6 | |
| | VFW Auxiliary - officers elected | 4/14/1955 | 1 | 4 | |
| | VFW Auxiliary - officers elected | 4/5/1956 | 1 | 2 | |
| | VFW Auxiliary - officers elected | 3/28/1957 | 6 | 3 | |
| | | | | | |
| WARS & MILITARY | | | | | |
| | Adams, Sgt. Raymond - receives Air Medal for Service in Korea | 5/7/1953 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Burr, Pvt. Robert - serving in Korea | 9/7/1950 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Burr, Pfc. Robert - returns from Korea | 8/9/1951 | 1 | 2 | |
| | Carter, Bruce - Honored for Service in Korea | 10/29/1953 | 1 | 5 | |
| | Civil Defense Trial - Evacuees from Rochester to arrive in Palmyra | 7/14/1955 | 1 | 7 | |
| | College students eligible for deferments | 8/17/1950 | 1 | 7 | |
| | Condit, Sgt. J. L killed in Korea | 3/15/1951 | 5 | 3 | |
| | DeSeynm Cpl. Leroy - received Purple Heart for service in Korea | 4/30/1953 | 6 | 4 | |
| | Dykema, George - killed in accident on board ship | 9/27/1951 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Eveland, Cpl. R. G. missing in action | 6/14/1951 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Eveland, Cpl. R.G. reported to be a Chinese prisoner | 7/12/1951 | 1 | 3 | |
| | Eveland, Sgt. Ralph G. freed from POW camp in Korea | 8/20/1953 | 1 | 6 | |
| | Eveland, Sgt. Ralph G. arrives in Palmyra | 9/10/1953 | 1 | 6 | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | | | | | |
|--------------|--|------------------|------|--------|--|--|--|--|--|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNAL | | | | | | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | | | | | |
| | | | | | Compiled by Thomas Marinari - Digital enry by C. Dey | | | | |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | | | | | |
| | First inductees of New Draft | 9/7/1950 | 1 | 6 | | | | | |
| | Johnson, Sgt. Robert C. honored for service in Korea (Photo) | 8/26/1954 | 7 | 2 | | | | | |
| | O'Brien, Smith - Awarded 5th Bronze Star for action in WWII | 3/7/1957 | 1 | 3 | | | | | |
| | "Operation Alert" - National Civil Defense Training Exercise | 7/19/1956 | 1 | 4 | | | | | |
| | Orbaker, Cpl. Kenneth - Letter from Korea | 6/7/1951 | 5 | 5 | | | | | |
| | Public Air Raid Warning Test | 3/27/1952 | 1 | 6 | | | | | |
| | Rolands, Cpl. Harold E. receives Commendation Ribbon for service in Korea | 1/10/1952 | 1 | 1 | | | | | |
| | Skeels, Cpl. Kenneth H Engineer in Korea | 6/28/1951 | 6 | 1 | | | | | |
| | "You Can Survive An A-Bomb Attack" - special article | 7/12/1951 | 2 | 4 | | | | | |
| | "You Can Survive An A-Bomb Attack" - special article | 7/19/1951 | 4 | 3 | | | | | |
| | "You Can Survive An A-Bomb Attack" - special article | 8/23/1951 | 15 | 2 | | | | | |
| | "You Can Survive An A-Bomb Attack" - special article | 9/13/1951 | 6 | 4 | | | | | |
| | "You Can Survive An A-Bomb Attack" - special article | 11/15/1951 | 6 | 4 | | | | | |
| WAYNE COUNTY | County Clerk - annual budget | 5/18/1954 | 1 | 6 | | | | | |
| | County Historical Society Tour | 7/10/1952 | 1 | 6 | | | | | |
| WEATHER | | | | | | | | | |

| | SUBJECT INDEX | | | | |
|---------|------------------------------|------------------|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| | PALMYRA COURIER JOURNA | AL . | | | |
| | 1950 - 1957 | | | | |
| | | Compiled by Th | omas Marina | ari - Digital enry l | by C. Deys |
| SUBJECT | DESCRIPTION | DATE OF ISSUE | PAGE | COLUMN | |
| | Hurricane Hazel Hits Palmyra | 10/21/1954 | 1 | 1 | |
| | Lightning Strikes Two Homes | 7/24/1952 | 1 | 7 | |